
CHAPEL HILL HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

2/14/2024

● FBLA: This is a reminder that tomorrow is Member Appreciation Day. Current members should pick up
a ticket from Dr. Mayfield in room E205 before 3rd period so that you can receive a treat during your
lunch tomorrow. Also wear gold or a shade of yellow in honor of FBLA week. If you are attending the
Andretti’s trip. Your grade sheet is due today.

● Seniors: It is time to submit your college acceptance and scholarship award letters. Please use the
Google Form provided in your Class of 2024 Google Classroom or the CHHS Counseling Portal. To be
included in the graduation program, all documents must be submitted by Monday, March 25. NO
EXCEPTIONS!


